
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Air 
 
Tribune Review: 5 things to know about today's 'Code Orange' air alert for the Pittsburgh area 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12775923-74/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-for-pittsburgh-
region  
 
Butler Dispatch: SHARE: Potentially Dangerous Air Pollution Today in Western PA 
https://butlerdispatch.com/share-potentially-dangerous-air-pollution-today-western-pa/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: National Parks will offer free admission Saturday 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/national/national-parks-will-offer-free-admission-
saturday/article_187ef328-dcfb-11e6-8a2d-43a83f3b496e.html 
 
Courier Express: Agency: Hatcheries to Close in Fish License Costs Don’t Rise  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/agency-hatcheries-to-close-if-fish-license-costs-don-
t/article_b15e2d92-2559-556c-8d4a-a8536ee1655d.html  
 
WFMZ: Summit in Berks highlights Pennsylvania's network of trails 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/berks/summit-in-berks-highlights-pennsylvanias-network-of-trails-
1/626036484  
 
LehighValleyLive: PPL launches tree-planting initiative in Lehigh Valley 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/community-calendar/2017/09/ppl_launches_tree-planting_ini.html  
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Three Mile Island is too important to close 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/three-mile-island-is-too-important-to-
close/article_bf61fb6c-a2c7-11e7-8a6e-dbc069f65eb8.html 
 
abc27: Group fights to save TMI jobs 
http://abc27.com/2017/09/26/group-fights-to-save-tmi-jobs/ 
 
CBS21: Rally held to save Three Mile Island 
http://local21news.com/news/local/rally-held-to-save-three-mile-island 
 
WGAL: Will state lawmakers save Three Mile Island? 
http://www.wgal.com/article/will-state-lawmakers-save-three-mile-island/12477931 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Sen. Corman gets firsthand look at clean energy jobs from local firm 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article175383071.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
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WITF/StateImpact: Last two Dimock families settle lawsuit with Cabot over water 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/09/26/last-two-dimock-families-settle-lawsuit-with-
cabot-over-water/?_ga=2.189434536.2005606081.1506343926-882895250.1471610849 
 
CBS21: Dimock families settle with gas driller over fouled water 
http://local21news.com/news/local/dimock-families-settle-with-gas-driller-over-fouled-water 
 
Tribune Review: Oakmont group looks to control fracking through zoning 
http://triblive.com/local/plum/12775631-74/oakmont-group-looks-to-control-fracking-through-zoning  
 
Vector Management 
 
WNEP: Are There More Gnats Outside Than Last Year? 
http://wnep.com/2017/09/26/are-there-more-gnats-outside-than-last-year/  
 
Waste 
  
Lock Haven Express: Centre to pursue CDBG funds for sewage treatment 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/09/centre-to-pursue-cdbg-funds-for-sewage-
treatment/  
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania launches effort to write new Chesapeake Bay cleanup plan 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm_life/conservation/pennsylvania-launches-effort-to-write-new-
chesapeake-bay-cleanup-plan/article_23a434df-b6cd-5c71-b869-a33788b498fc.html  
 
Pennlive: Here's why Capital Region Water customers will be drinking treated river water as a test 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/09/heres_why_capital_region_water.html#incart_river_index 
 
abc27: River rescuers warn of low water levels, exposed rocks 
http://abc27.com/2017/09/26/river-rescuers-warn-of-low-water-levels-exposed-rocks/ 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Residents question UAJA sewer billing system 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article175383756.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Cooper Township sewer to connect with Mahoning lines 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/cooper-township-sewer-to-connect-with-mahoning-
lines/article_0b3d20ed-cbea-52b3-aeb8-c34e1c4080fc.html  
 
Gant Daily News: DuBois Council Amends Change to Late Fee Charge for Sewage  
http://gantdaily.com/2017/09/26/dubois-council-amends-change-to-late-fee-charge-for-sewage/  
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: Group: Tap Water Not So Safe  
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/092417/page/1/story/group-tap-water-not-so-safe  
 
The Daily Review: Improvements Planned for Shores Sisters Farm Market  
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26/Local/Improvements_planned_for_Shores_Sisters_Farm_Marke.html  
 
Daily Item: Securing The Livelihood of Our Water 
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/securing-the-livelihood-of-our-water/article_06acb55d-9d2a-5af1-
b943-567796f46d97.html 
 
WESA: Fire Hydrants Across The City Are Spewing 2 Million Gallons Of Water, But It's Not A Loose Valve 
http://wesa.fm/post/fire-hydrants-across-city-are-spewing-2-million-gallons-water-its-not-loose-
valve#stream/0  
 
Bay Journal: PA legislator’s bill to privatize cleanup gets mixed review 
http://www.bayjournal.com/article/pa_legislators_bill_to_privatize_cleanup_gets_mixed_review  
 
Washington Post: Threats mount against Chesapeake Bay conservation efforts 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/local/threats-mount-against-chesapeake-bay-conservation-
efforts/2017/09/26/c5f9a9dc-a2e7-11e7-b573-8ec86cdfe1ed_story.html?utm_term=.d49dcba104b2  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Delaware County Times: Letter to the editor: No shortage of bad ideas in Harrisburg 
http://www.delcotimes.com/article/DC/20170926/NEWS/170929717  
 
Reading Eagle: 3 hatcheries to close if fish license costs don't rise, Pa. agency says 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/3-hatcheries-to-close-if-fish-license-costs-dont-rise-pa-
agency-says 
 
Times Leader, Letter to the Editor: Your view: Environment must be protected 
http://timesleader.com/opinion/letters/676647/your-view-environment-must-be-protected 
 
PennLive, Opinion: As they finish the budget, Gov. Wolf, lawmakers need to protect our air and water 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/09/as_they_finish_the_budget_gov.html#incart_river_index 
 
Tribune Review: Marcellus shale conference in Pittsburgh will review status, future of natural gas 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12776714-74/marcellus-shale-conference-in-pittsburgh-will-
review-status-future-of-natural-gas  
 
Tribune Review: Export Historical Society dedicates sign honoring Westmoreland Coal Co. 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12775939-74/export-historical-society-dedicates-sign-
honoring-westmoreland-coal-co  
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